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9 September 2019
To: choreography@ddsks.dk
From: anonymous@ddsks.dk

Subject: Checking in

Dear Choreography,

How have you been? Hope this email reaches you well. It’s been a while since 
we last met and I’m so excited to see you so very soon! Can’t wait to hear about 
all your travels!

I’m writing because I’ve been having a tough time with dance lately. As you 
know, what we have between us is an on-and-o! relationship which got serious 
only two years ago. However, after an intense period this past summer, I’m no 
longer sure if I see a future with dance. I have not spoken with dance yet about 
this as I’ve been struggling to find the right words to address this situation. 

"e past month or so was really intense for me because it seemed that dance 
had changed quite drastically and very suddenly; in some ways, I cannot 
recognize anymore the dance that I once fell in love with, the dance that I 
admired, the dance that made me feel safe. I understand this might come as a 
shock to you, but I was hoping to consult your knowledge and experience with 
such processes. I really appreciate and value your input and would like to know 
if you might have any inkling of what the next best step forward with dance 
could possibly look/sound/feel like. I’m really confused right now and even just 
some ideas of how to reach out to dance would be of so much help…

Hope to hear from you soon. In the meantime, wishing you many fun 
adventures and sending love to wherever you are in the world!

Lots of hugs,
Anonymous

17 December 2019
To: choreography@ddsks.dk
From: anonymous@ddsks.dk 

Subject: Checking in

Dear Choreography,

How have you been? It’s been a while since I last wrote, hope this email 
reaches you well. I have just arrived in Singapore yesterday after a long journey 
and am quite jetlagged but other than that I am good. Sending you tropical 
vibes!

As you might have heard, it is possible that dance and I found a way back to 
each other. It happened while I was working on the bachelor project this past 
semester. It was a little weird in the beginning, not knowing what our relation-
ship was so we agreed to keep it open. I think that really helped, for me at 
least, to know that giving up is always an option and that things are already 
perfect the way they are. Just wanted to say thank you for your timely 
reminders to make schedules, to repeat, to trust… Your support means a lot to 
me. Not much can be said about the future for now but rest assured, I still 
remember the promise we – dance, you and myself – made two years ago and 
will do everything in my power to follow through. We are almost there, only 
one more semester left. I am ready and I am seeking. I am cautious and I am 
excited.

We will see each other very soon back in Copenhagen in the new year. 
Till then, sending you my warmest wishes for this holiday season. Hope you 
have a restful and pleasant break wherever you are in the world!

Lots of hugs,
Anonymous

DENISE LIM


